
Visit the Parish Shop after 
Mass First Holy Communion 
gifts Cards, and Rosaries. 

Eucharistic Ministers 10th June  

John Bowron, Gwen Gallagher 
Jackie Jeffels, Eileen Brydon 

Ministers of the Word 10th June 

Margaret Wilson, Joan Hunton 

Home Communion 10th / 11th June 

Val Railton, Christine Poole 
Catherine Dixon-Barker, Maurice Ward 

Youth Group Rota 

Friday 8th June ~ Closed For Holi-
days 

 

Church Cleaning ~ Week Beg. 
4th June - Team 4  

Bidding Prayer Rota ~ June 
Paul Diggins 

Children and Young People’s Psychotherapeutic Counselling 
Services . . . Psychotherapeutic Counsellor in (Advanced) Training, UKCP 
Registered and Mental Health First Aider, M.A.Ed., Post Grad. Dip. Ed., Post 
Grad. Cert. Ed., Inst. Health Service Management, Neuro Diversity Awareness 
Training (working with children with Autism and Dyslexia) Transactional 
Analysis Training Awareness. Following four years of intensive 
Psychotherapeutic Counselling Training and continuing professional 
development,  as a recently trained professional having completed all formal 
training successfully in the field, I am experienced particularly in Child Abuse, 
Cyber Bullying, Easting Disorders, Self-harm, Drug Awareness, Bereavement 
Counselling and many other forms of counselling.  In addition, I have spent 
the last year specialising, working in our schools across Cleveland and North 
Yorkshire with children who are victims of domestic violence and sexual 
abuse.  In addition I have worked as a Volunteer Counsellor with Macmillan.   
 
My work has involved going into schools and colleges working with police, 
heads of schools and Pastoral Support Teams, parents and, of course, our 
children.  I m passionate about children prior to Psychotherapeutic Counselling 
Training, I have 5 years experience in the teaching profession, 10 years in 
secondary schools and 5 years in primary education.  I am in personal therapy 
and have professional supervision, both requirements of the UKCP. For further 
details and information contact me on 07551335438, I will be happy to 
discuss any queries you may have in the strictest confidence. 

The Parish was due to take 
the annual collection for 
‘World Communications Day’ 
earlier in May but this clashed with 
the Mission Appeal.  The Parish has 
instead sent a donation of £200 in 
lieu of the collection. 
 

***************** 
Following the recent Finance 
Committee Meeting, this year’s 
Financial Statement is now displayed 
on the Notice Board in the Church 
Porch.  Should anyone have any 
queries regarding this, please speak 
to Martin Driffield. 

St. Patrick’s R.C. Church 
Glenfield Road, Fairfield,  

Stockton-on-Tees, TS19 7PJ 
 

Parish Priest : Fr. John Cooper  
Tel. 01642 674321 

 

E-mail : stpatricks.fairfield@btinternet.com 3rd June 2018 

Dear Church Family . . . Please remember us and our 
families in your prayers at this very special time as we 
prepare for our First Holy Communion day. Pray we will 
prepare our hearts to truly know it is Jesus we are about to 
receive in the Holy Eucharist.  Please pick up a small 

coloured grape shaped card at back of church and place it in 
the prayer collecting basket on the table. They will be assembled 
into bunches of grapes as part of a school display, showing how our 
school and church family surround us with prayer.  Thank you. 
 

L ord Jesus, come to us. Lord, Jesus, give us your love. Lord Jesus, 
come to us and give us yourself. Lord Jesus, help us to be worthy 

to receive you. Lord Jesus, guide and strengthen our love as a family, so 
that we may work together in coming closer to you. Lord Jesus, you are our 
Lord and our God. Amen 

The Eucharist - The Body and Blood of Christ 

 

I n this celebration we proclaim our belief in the Real 
Presence of Jesus Christ in the Holy Eucharist. We also 

proclaim that same Jesus lives within each one of us who 
are baptized into His Body, the Church.  Today, we remind 
ourselves that each time we receive the Body and Blood of 
Christ in the Eucharist, we become more truly the 
presence of Christ in this world of today. Let us pause a moment to 
become more conscious of this privilege.   
 

Ministers take the Eucharist to the sick who cannot come personally 
to the community celebration but they are reminded of their 
membership when they share the same Body of Christ, which binds 
all together. In communion. not just Jesus but the whole parish 
comes to them.  

 

The food that we share, the relationships that we celebrate are all 
signs of your love.  Help us appreciate them and enjoy your presence 
in each of the people, the events and the experience that make up 
our lives.  Amen. 
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3 Sunday  9.00am Peter Crooks 

4 Monday 
 

9.15am Service of the Word & Holy 
Communion 

5 Tuesday 
St Boniface 

 No Mass or Eucharistic Service 

6 Wednesday   No Mass or Eucharistic Service 

7 Thursday 
St Robert of 
Newminster 

6.30pm 
 

SVP Rosary ~ All Welcome 
 

8 Friday 
The Sacred Heart of 
Jesus 

 No Mass or Eucharistic Service 

9   Saturday 
  The Immaculate Heart 

of Mary    

9.15am 
9.45 - 10.15am 

Intentions of Monica Cole 
Sacrament of Confession 

 10th Sunday of the Year . . . Pg. 92 

10 Sunday  9.00am Albert Patterson 

 

 
Riska Okninski, Mary Douglas, Monica McShane, Anne 
Yale, Billy McGuinness, Pat Jackson,  Margaret Devlin, 
Pauline Morton, Mike Rutland, Margaret Kenning (nee 
Mockler), Christopher Brown, Rosie Owens, Joan Kent, 
Rachel Cole, Andrew Brydon, Luke Casey, Mavis 
Casey, Paul Lindo 

 ANNIVERSARIES:  

 MASS ATTENDANCE: 27th May . . .  189 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION: 27th May . . .   £391.30 plus weekly standing orders 
which currently average £293.25 per week. 

EUCHARISTIC 
MINISTERS  

 

At Mass this weekend,  
you will all be invited to 
renew your commitment to 
serve the Parish.   

SACRED HEART OF JESUS  
 

Most Sacred Heart of Jesus thank you 
for your unconditional love, 
compassion and endless forgiveness 

and unmeasurable grace that you pour down 
upon us.  Through your Mother, Immaculate 
Heart of Mary, please stay with me always.  
Amen. 

UNDERSTANDING THE SCRIPTURES 
 

MONDAY 4th JUNE at 7.00pm 
                  St. Patrick’s Parish Hall 

 

The Book of Genesis ~   This week Lavinia Spirito gives the overview 
and conclusion to the Book of Genesis.  Please join us this Monday. 

Prayer for Students Taking Exams 
 

Loving God, be with me now as I 
prepare for my exams.  Thank you for 
the many talents and gifts you have 
given me and for the opportunity of 
education. Calm my nerves and anxiety, 
help me to remember all that I have 

studied, to express it clearly 
and to answer the questions 
the very best that I can.  
Holy Spirit, sit with me in 
my exam, and always. In 
Jesus’ name. Amen. 

EXPOSITION OF THE 
BLESSED  SACRAMENT 

 

Weekdays at 7am with  
the  Divine Mercy 

 

In silence we listen 
and when all is quiet 
we hear your voice. 

USHAW 450th Anniversary Flower Festival . . . 13th to 
17th June, 11.00am - 5.00pm.   Visit Ushaw  for amazing 
displays in its glorious settings, telling the story of Ushaw and its 
predecessor, Douai.  Over 30 talented flower arranging groups are 
coming together.  Why not bring a group and take afternoon tea at the same 
time?  Day passes are £5 per person but this will then entitle you to free 
admission to Ushaw for the next twelve months.  Visit the website to book 
online or call 0191 373 8500. 

Everybody welcome to 
tea and coffee in the 
Parish Centre after Mass 

Do you know someone over 75 who lives 
alone and finds it difficult to get out and 
about?  If so, the Stockton Branch of 
Contact the Elderly might be just the tonic and 
currently have vacancies.  Our group organises monthly 

Sunday afternoon Tea Parties for small groups of older people, offering a 
regular and vital friendship link every month. Transport is provided and the 
service is free.   
 

If you know someone who might benefit, you can refer them by contacting 
the Stockton Group Co-Ordinator, Jan Cawood, on tel. 01642 804129. 
Alternatively please call Freephone tel. 0800716543 or apply online 
www.contact-the-elderly.org.uk or contact Valerie.walker@contact-the-
elderly.org.uk 


